Presentation of 2014-2015 Budget
May 22, 2014
1:00 p.m.

The Town of Pink Hill held a Presentation of the 2014-2015 Budget on Tuesday, May 22, 2014 at 1:00 p.m. in the town hall board room.  Present for the meeting were Mayor Carol Sykes, Commissioners Mike Hill, Donald King, and Debra Grady, and Town Clerk Kimberly Mitchell.

There were no visitors present at this presentation.

Commissioner Hill made a motion to accept the presentation of the General Fund and Water Fund 2014-2015 Budgets by Finance Officer Kim Mitchell.  Commissioner King seconded the motion and it carried unanimously.

With there being no further business to be discussed the meeting was concluded.
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